
 

Minutes   
 
DATE:  February 27, 2017    TIME:  8:00 pm 

PLACE: Google Hangouts 

Call to order: 8:15pm 

 

Roll call:  Mynthia McDaniel,, Kirsty Wilson, Connie Pike, Greg McRitchie, Rylee Petkau, Cara 

Carter, Darlene Swan  (recording secretary) 

 

Approval of agenda:  Cara MOVES to approve the agenda. Kirsty Seconds. APPROVED 

Approval of minutes from last meeting (Jan. 30, 2017) Mynthia MOVES, Kirsty seconds. 

APPROVED. 

President ’s Report 

As discussed with the board at the last meeting, my last day with APA will be at the AGM on 

June 10, 2017.  Giselle will also be leaving at that time.  At this point, no one has expressed any 

interest in taking over either position, so we need to discuss what the board will do in the event 

that no replacements are found for the President and Treasurer positions.   

Adopted  as read 

Open Issues 

Discussion on APA future:  Cara will be treasurer, IF someone else does not come forward.  We 

will keep letting members know of the vacant positions by Facebook posts, and the newsletter.   

Grants:  We have decided not to apply as Giselle will not be here to follow through with 

reporting  

NCECA/CCS Funding:  This is going into the newsletter.  To be eligible for the $100 subsidy 

when you attend NCECA or CCS you must be an Alberta resident, be a current member of APA 

and have been a member in 2016.  You must send proof of registration one week before the 

conference, to  Mynthia.   Checks will be sent out ASAP but likely members will not get the 

checks until after the conference.   



Newsletter: Kelsey, not at the meeting so could not report directly.    Advertising for treasurer 

and president, Medalta report, and the subsidy for the conferences, will be part of the 

newsletter.   

Retreat: discussed later in the meeting, under Committee Reports.  

New Business:  

ACC Membership Renewal due .Darlene MOVES that we pay $120 for ACC membership 

renewal. Mynthia second.  APPROVED.  

Committee Reports:   

Workshop Committee:  Mynthia has stayed in contact with Robin Dupont.  There is some time at 

Banff, available, however Robin is not available .  Still waiting to see the possibility of 

Banff.  Seems like this may be difficult, however to fit into their program and also get Robin.   If 

Banff does not work out because of logistical problems, then we will try for Medalta, which 

seems to be better set up for groups.  Still discussing the possibility of going to Robin Duponts 

place in Nelson to get the true Wood Fired experience. Pros and Cons of Nelson were 

discussed, and there was excitement about the possibility of such a learning 

experience.   Mynthia will pursue and will talk with Robin further 

 

ACC Show Committee : meeting tomorrow night.  Info to follow  

Next meeting:  Tuesday, March 28, 2017.  8pm 

Adjournment:  9:37 


